Rex Glimp <rrglimp@gmail.com>

Jul 23 at 10:15 PM
Just returned from the A.B.T.A. Teacher of the Year award program in Washington, D.C.

I didn't win but I had the idea that the reviewing committee really did like my material and
teaching program. They all said they wanted me to resubmit everything again for 2017.

Had dinner with Barbara Seagram and Joyce Penn, two lovely ladies. Listened to a panel of
Jacobs, Helms, Grant, and Boehm answering bridge questions.

All in all a great experience. I'm more convinced than ever before that our teaching program is a
good one. I'm looking forward to having many new students this coming year. It really helps to
use all my Eddie Kantar tools and tips.

Thanks again,

Rex Glimp
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